
 

                  HEROES SAVING LIVES 

Thanks to all who donated to our American Red Cross Blood Drive on Sunday, March 21.  We 

collected 36 pints of whole blood and 4 units of double red cells for a total of 40 units. Many 

area hospital patients were helped by the generosity of our St. Peter community.  We appreciate 

the assistance of Lillian, Jennifer, Jeanette, Ruthann, Anita, Megan, and Lucy in making this 

drive a big success.  Praise God for lives being saved through your generosity!  Watch for our 

next blood drive to be held in November 2021. Blessings, Paula Hoegemeyer 


